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These last few days have been challenging for 
everyone, to say the least, but we need to look after 
ourselves, follow government guidelines and hope we 
can all return to some sort of normality very soon. 

For the time being however, all the teachers in Year 
One have been working hard to find ways to reach all 
our pupils. It is indeed a new way of working but we 
very much want our children to carry on with their 
education. 

Here is a list of websites and how you can use them: 

Seesaw :  

This seems to be the most popular website among our 
children. We have been posting work here and leaving 
messages. Children can show their work by taking 
pictures and uploading them into the site. The 
children can also leave questions for their teachers 
here. 



Purple Mash: 

This is also a very good website for a variety of 
topics. So far we have set writing tasks, videos and 
some science activities. 

Mathletics: 

This is a fantastic website for teachers to really see 
your progress in numeracy. Children can play games 
with other children in the class, the school and 
children from all over the world. You can earn 
certificates, which we will print and give to the 
children once we are back at school. 

Rock Stars: 

We have set the 2, 5 and 10 times tables so you can 
learn them by heart and test your speed. You will 
compete against yourself. Beat the clock! 

Epic books 

My goodness this is amazing! You have a great library 
at your disposal and the teachers can see which 
books you have read so we can all discuss all those 
new magical places you are visiting. A variety of 
fiction and non-fiction books. 



 

 

As teachers, we are able to use these websites to 
track the work each child is doing and we can use this 
to personalise children’s learning. 

 

So please, please keep on learning at home for now 
and we cannot wait to have you all back in our amazing 
school. 

 

The Year One Team 


